
 

Luther Manor Weekly Happenings and Updates 

October 27, 2021 5:42 pm 

Campus Updates 
● Following up on our ongoing testing and re-testing of River Oaks residents and 

staff, there are no new cases anywhere on the Wauwatosa campus or River 
Oaks - knock on wood!.  The second round of resident and staff testing is 
complete and all test results came back negative.  We still have the one resident 
who will remain in quarantine until October 31st to help everyone in the program 
safe. 
 

● We are excited to share some great pictures from the violin recital we held for our 
Health Care Center residents on Monday.  Violinist, Lisa Kirsten, joined our very 
own Yaping for a duo.  It was so great to see the soothing effects music has on 
our residents.  
 

   
 

● We implemented one of our proactive security objectives earlier today by 
completing a routine exterior door lock change throughout the campus.  The 
change was communicated to Terrace residents and today, we exchanged keys 
in our Atrium.  We are arranging additional times for those who couldn’t make it 
today.    
 
The keys have a larger square head, which will allow for easier identification and 
also allow for an easier grip on the key when using.   
 

● Reminder, our COVID Vaccine Clinic is set for Saturday, November 13th for all 
residents and staff.  This clinic will include options to receive the 1st, 2nd or 
booster dose of either the Moderna or Pfizer vaccine.  The clinic will run from 
8:00 am - 5:00 pm in our Faith and Education Center for staff and all Health Care 
Center and Courtyards residents. We’ve again arranged to make this easy for 
our Terrace residents by offering a second location in the Linden Room.  Staff 
will work with all residents to register them for an appointment and to complete 
the necessary paperwork.  Terrace residents will need to present their 



 

vaccination card and insurance information to schedule an appointment and at 
the time of the vaccination.  

  
● Our phone issues are still going on.  Unfortunately, our telephone provider 

learned that this is a multi-state issue and they continue to work towards a 
resolution.  We will keep you and our residents informed as this gets resolved. 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


